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Memorial Day May 28 

Never Forget 

Memorial Day is a solemn day of remembrance, of those 
who bravely died while serving in the U.S. Armed Forces.  
Originally called Decoration Day and centered around 
decorating the graves of those who had fallen in the Civil 
War, it was later extended to honor all Americans who 
have died in all wars. 

Let us reflect, and honor those we have lost, those who 
risked their lives and paid the ultimate price to preserve 
our freedom.  All gave some, some gave all. 

Freedom isnôt free. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Taylor Community 2018 Music Series 

Mezzo-Soprano Emily Jaworski with   
Guest Pianist 

Sunday, June 3 at 3:00pm 

Generously supported by Bank of New Hampshire, 
Taylor Communityôs Music Series performances  

are free and open to the public.   

This performance is kindly sponsored by Taylor   
Residents Raymond and Carole Ouellette. 

 

  

 

 

 

Taylor Residents Association 

Call to Meeting: Monday, June 11 

The Taylor Residents Association Annual Meeting will be 
held on Monday, June 11 at Woodside, at the end of the 
June Town Hall Meeting to be held at 11:00am.  At that 
time, we will be receiving and acting on the report of the 
Nominating Committee concerning the election of officers 
for 2018-2019.  All residents are automatically members 
of the Resident Association and therefore eligible to vote.  
Nominations from the floor will be entertained at the 
meeting provided the person being nominated has 
agreed to serve if elected. 

Nominating Committee Report 

 

 

 

Nominating Committee: Sharon Guild, Chair; 
Shirley Powers and Bryan Walker 

Please call Dial-A-Ride at 366-1234 if you would like a 
ride to the meeting. 

 

Mezzo-Soprano Emily Jaworski 
has established a reputation for 
excellence in performances 
across New England.  A pas-
sionate advocate of art songs, 
her love of research, dedication 
to musical details and commit-
ment to text lead to unique and 
captivating programs.  Jaworksi 
and pianist Calvin Herst have 
been honored with numerous 
awards for their collaborations.   

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Chair 

Vice-Chair 

Secretary 

Treasurer 

Judy Dean 

John Ford 

Heidi Squires 

Sharon Guild 

Happy Birthday, Irene! 

Youôre lovely!  Weôre so glad you were able to spend 
your big day surrounded by family and Taylor friends! 

Memorial Day May 28 

The following offices will be closed in observation of 
the holiday: Administrative, Business, Facilities, 
Dial-A-Ride, Sales & Marketing, Care Management. 

Trash and Recycling collection in the Ledges will be 
delayed one day. 
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Second Annual Pontoon Boat Tours 
June 7, 12 and 21 

Residents had so much fun 
on these outings last year!  
Climb aboard as Captain 
Paul Cotton navigates beauti-
ful Lake Winnisquam.  There 
will be two tours each date ï 
at 9:00AM and 1:00PM.  
Seating is limited to 15 pas-
sengers per trip, but donôt 
worry ï there will be other 
opportunities to tour the lake 
as we have also reserved the  
boat for two  additional dates 
in July.  Refreshments will be 
served; tickets are $10 each.  

 

Welcome New Staff 

Russell Jones, Laconia, joins us as Health &      
Fitness Specialist.  Russ attended UNH and Charles 
River Institute.  His training at Charles River Institute 
provided the basis for his licensure as an Asian Body 
Work Therapist (ABT).  The owner of Sachem Health 
LLC, Russ also shares Karate, Tai Chi, Yoga, Medita-
tion and Nutrition training with the Lakes Region Com-
munity.  He also enjoys music and baseball.  Russ is 
pictured here during a Tai Chi on the Lawn session at 
Taylor Home last summer.  Welcome to Taylor! 

 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

OOPS!!!  The Living with Grief support group 
was published with 
incorrect times: On 
May 31 and June 7 
this group will 
meet in the Maple 
Room at Woodside 
starting at 2:00pm. 

  We apologize for 
the error! 

New Shopping Service Announced for  
Ledgeview and Taylor Home Residents 

TaylorCare is pleased to announce a new weekly 
shopping service on behalf of Residents in Assisted 
Living and Nursing.  Beginning on May 30, we will go 
to Walmart each Wednesday and purchase items on 
Residentsô behalf.   

Please note that we will not be able to pick up 
Residents�¶��prescriptions.  The cost for this service 
is $10 per Resident for each shopping trip. 

How will this new service work? 

Residents will fill out a Shopping List, using a form 
they can pick up from the Nurses Station in their build-
ing.   

This completed form should be turned in to the Nurses 
Station in their building by Tuesday evening. 

The TaylorCare shopper will see that the requested 
items are delivered to each Resident requesting the 
service on Wednesday, along with the receipt for their 
purchases. 

The $10 charge for each shopping trip and the cost of 
the items purchased will be added to the next monthly 
Taylor Community statement. 

Any questions regarding the TaylorCare Shopping 
Service should be referred to Hank Offinger, Director 
of Care Management, at 366-1207. 

Spring is truly here!  The 
Bradford Pears all over 
campus are just beautiful 
and things are greening 
up all around.  Do watch 
your speed on campus 
(19mph please) as lots of 
folks are out and about, 
walking and working. 

 
  


